
The  AccessArt  Offer  to
Lifelong Learning

AccessArt resources are fully adaptable and can be
used in a wider variety of educational contexts
and with a wide variety of audiences. Whether you
work with museums, galleries, prisons, hospitals
or other community settings, our ethos and
resources will help all learners explore their
creative potential.  

Explore the benefits of being an AccessArt member
as an educator working in lifelong learning, and
find out how we can help support art education in
your settings. 

AccessArt is a UK registered charity and a Subject

https://www.accessart.org.uk/lifelong-learning/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/lifelong-learning/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/8-values-accessart/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/join-accessart/join/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/teamaccessart/
https://www.subjectassociations.org.uk/our-members/


Association for Art.

Member Benefits for Lifelong Educators

Access to over 1500 resources. New resources
created each month. Use our resources to inspire

creative sessions. 

https://www.subjectassociations.org.uk/our-members/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/membership-benefits/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/membership-benefits/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/find-a-resource/


Access to the Drawing Journey and Sketchbook
Journey Resources.

https://www.accessart.org.uk/accessart-drawing-journey-ages-5-11/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/the-sketchbook-journey/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/the-sketchbook-journey/


Access to Pedagogy Resources to help you develop
your understanding and love of teaching art. 

https://www.accessart.org.uk/pedagogy-in-practice/


Access to free in-house zoom CPD, and reduced
price collaborative CPD.

https://www.accessart.org.uk/zoom-events/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/cpd-by-art-education-experts/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/cpd-by-art-education-experts/


Take part in our Participatory Projects

https://www.accessart.org.uk/accessart-participatory-projects/


Contribute to our resources or present at our zoom
events. 

 We pay all contributors and sharing your practice
helps the community and raises your profile.

Access to recordings of past CPD zoom sessions.

https://www.accessart.org.uk/be-a-resource-contributor/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/art-inset-cpd-networking-workshops/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/art-inset-cpd-networking-workshops/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/resources-contributor/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/past-session-recordings/


Free telephone and email support. (Multi users)

Explore all resources for adults

https://www.accessart.org.uk/teamaccessart/


Sketch your world

Join AccessArt to access all the above benefits
from £42 a year (Student memberships are

available). 

Discover membership benefits for other audiences:
Teachers of Ages 4 to 11,  Teachers of Ages 11 to

16, Teacher Training, Home Educators, Artist
Educators, Home Users,  SEND (Mainstream), SEND

https://www.accessart.org.uk/adults/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/sketch-your-world/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/membership-benefits/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/teachers-of-ages-4-to-11/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/?page_id=107008&preview=true
https://www.accessart.org.uk/?page_id=107008&preview=true
https://www.accessart.org.uk/?page_id=107397&preview=true
https://www.accessart.org.uk/?page_id=106600&preview=true
https://www.accessart.org.uk/?page_id=107016&preview=true
https://www.accessart.org.uk/?page_id=107016&preview=true
https://www.accessart.org.uk/?page_id=107051&preview=true
https://www.accessart.org.uk/?page_id=107057&preview=true
https://www.accessart.org.uk/?page_id=106768&preview=true


(Special Schools), Lifelong Learning,
Contributors,

https://www.accessart.org.uk/?page_id=106768&preview=true
https://www.accessart.org.uk/?page_id=107111&preview=true
https://www.accessart.org.uk/?page_id=107023&preview=true

